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Newsletter

25th September 2015

Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Celebrating our languages
Tomorrow is European Day of Languages. At assembly on Monday we talked about the many languages that are spoken by children and families in our school. Did you know that there are 33 languages spoken in our community? At our assembly, we named lots of the languages and the children who spoke them were able to stand up so we could see how many children spoke each language. 

Some of the most widely spoken languages are English, Romanian, Polish, Malayalam, Telugu, Filipino and Spanish, but there are lots more! Have a look at the world map outside the Parents’ Room to see the full list. We are very proud to celebrate the many different languages and cultures in our school.

Visit from the Inspector
Catherine King, our inspector from the Department of Education and Skills visited on Thursday this week. Her visit was an incidental inspection of teaching and learning. She visited classes across the school to look at the children’s learning and talk to staff about how we plan for different children’s learning needs. 

The inspector told us that she was very impressed with how the children worked well together and how engaged they were in their learning. They were able to answer her questions about what they were learning and she also spent time looking at the learning in their copies and books.

She gave helpful feedback to our teachers and helped us identify some areas we can work on over the coming year to improve teaching and learning further.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Home-School News and Events
Lots of classes for parents and carers began this week. There is still plenty of availability if you’d like to get involved. We have cooking on Tuesdays and Boxercise on Wednesdays, both at Mount Carmel School, a knitting group here at St. Mary’s which had a great start today and a special conversation class here in the Parents’ Room on Thursdays at 12.30 with the lovely Sr. Pauline.

If you are interested, call in and see Claire or give her a call on 085 103 5456.

Attendance and punctuality 
We had our best attendance to date on Wednesday this week, with 95% of children present across the school. This is the minimum we expect – so we need to keep working on it! The class with the best attendance across the school this week was 3rd Class with 96.8%.


Dates for your diary
29th September – 6th Class to National Gallery
12th October – 2nd Class to ‘Fighting Words’ 
23rd October – School closes for Mid-Term 
2nd November – School re-opens at 8.50 a.m.


And finally…
We hope our Muslim families enjoyed the Eid celebrations this week. 

Have a lovely weekend,


Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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